

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS



PHOTOS FROM AROUND CAMPUS

A Message from Principal Kolb

Dear Castle High School East Campus Families.

As we embark on the exciting month of May, I am filled with a sense of pride and gratitude for the incredible journey we've shared throughout this academic year. With each passing day, we come closer to the culmination of another chapter in the Castle High story.

Here's a glimpse of what's happening at our campus this month:

- 1. Prom Preparation: Our dedicated team is working diligently to ensure that this year's prom is a night to remember. From enchanting decorations to lively music, we are committed to creating a magical experience for our students.
- 2. Completion of Courses: With the end of the semester approaching, it's important for students to focus on completing their courses with diligence and determination. Let's finish strong and celebrate the academic milestones achieved along the way.
- 3. Graduation Ceremony: Mark your calendars for May 24th, as we honor the achievements of our graduating seniors during the commencement ceremony. It's a momentous occasion to celebrate their accomplishments and wish them success in their future endeavors.
- 4. School Picnic: Join us for a day of fun and camaraderie at our annual school picnic. It's an opportunity for students, families, and staff to come together, unwind, and create lasting memories.
- 5. Mother's Day Breakfast: In recognition of the remarkable mothers and maternal figures in our community, we will be hosting a special breakfast event. Let's take this opportunity to express our gratitude for their unconditional love and support.

As we reflect on the year gone by, there is much to be thankful for. I am incredibly proud of our students for their resilience, determination, and dedication to learning. Their achievements inspire us every day.

I also want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to the dedicated staff at Castle High School East Campus. Your unwavering commitment and hard work have made a profound impact on our students' lives, and I am truly grateful for your dedication and passion.

As we wrap up this academic year, let's celebrate our successes, express our gratitude, and look forward to the bright future ahead.

Warm regards,

Principal Kolh

UPCOMING EVENTS

MAY 10TH - MOTHER'S DAY BRUNCH

MAY 15TH - FIELD DAY

MAY 17TH - SENIOR PROM

MAY 24TH - GRADUATION

MAY 30TH - LAST DAY OF **SCHOOL**



COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS

MAY 2024

CASTLE-EAST HOSTS CAREER WEEK APRIL 22-26









Last month Castle-East hosted Career Week helping expose our Royals to a variety of career pathways. Guest speakers included a registered nurse, realtor, firefighter, attorney, electrician among many others.

OVER A DOZEN ROYALS COMPLETE STNA PROGRAM

CASTLE-EAST'S "AMAZING SHAKE" CHAMPION COMPETES IN REGIONAL SEMI-FINALS



Our class of 2024 STNA students recently completed their classes. They are preparing to take their state exam in May. Our STNA program trains students to become State Tested Nursing Assistants. STNAs help residents in assisted living facilities, nursing homes, hospitals, and event at home with activities of daily living. Students who complete the program and pass the state exam are job ready to become STNAs while still in high school.







Castle-East Amazing Shake Champion Ariza Rand recently traveled to Dayton to compete in the aregional competition for Amazing Shake. The competition develops professional skills for the next generation of leaders.